
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Nancy, for excellent scribing  
in our lesson. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 7th February 2022 

Year 2 - Grace, for being so sensible and 
helpful in class! 

Year 3 - Zach, for dedication to his work!  
Keep it up! 
 

Year 4  -  Winter, for taking pride in  
her work ! 

Year 5 - Sophie, for such enthusiasm  
this week especially in maths! 
 

Year 6 -  Ross, for showing such  
determination in everything he does! 

EYFS -  Emily, for being to incredibly  
brave! 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 
School Photographer Class Photos - Monday 14th Feb 

School breaks up for Half Term - Friday 18th Feb 

School re-opens - Monday 28th Feb 

World Book Day -  Thursday 3rd March  

Comic Relief -  Friday 18th march   

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Riley 
Year 1 - Esmae 

Year 2 - Joseph L 
Year 3 - Elodie 

Year 4 - Leo and Xavier 
Year 5 - Frankie 
Year 6  -  Emma 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Jaxon 
Year 1 - Jasper 
Year 2 - William 
Year 3 - Tamsyn 
Year 4 - Lorna 

Year 5 - All of Year 5 
Year 6  -  Nathan 

 
Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Christmas Church Service 

Friday 10th December 3.30pm -  4.30pm 

PE T-Shirts 

As our uniform suppliers are having difficulty obtaining jade 
green PE t-shirts we have decided to extend the colour range and 

children can wear navy, white or jade tops for PE.  
e colours for PE t-shirts to navy, white or jade. Thank you  

Attendance Award 
Year 1 

This week’s  
attendance  

94.54% 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 93.1% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 94.3% 

Class 3 94.5% 

Class 4 99.2% 

Class 5 95.0% 

Class 6 87.9% 

School Photographer 
 The school photographer is in 

school on Monday 14th February 

to take class photographs.  
 

Safer Internet Day 
 

The theme this year is ‘All 
fun and games? Exploring 
respect and relationships 

online’ .  

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 

KS1 - Noah and Ronnie - Welcome to Staindrop CE Primary. 

KS2 -  Hunter  -  Well done for working so hard! 

Staff  - Mrs French - Thank you for everything that you do! 


